From: Alexander Harding

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Agenda #9 Hammersley Rd - Multiuse path support
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 9:36:56 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,
I use Hammersley to access Elver Park by bike.

I support a 10’ multi-use path on Hammersley Dr. 8’ feels too narrow. Additionally, consider widening the 36’ face-
to-face where feasible in order to provide a planted terrace between car traffic and the path.

Lastly, please provide special attention to driveway and roadway crossings. A path is only as good as its crossings.

Thank you
Alexander Harding

- Wyota Ave





